
Opportunities for BPC Parents/Guardians to Meet Head of School Finalists

8/30/24

Dear Black Pine Circle Community,

I am pleased to provide an update on our search for the next Head of School. Our
dedicated team of consultants, administrators, and board members has been working
diligently to advance this important process. After thorough evaluation, we have
identified four outstanding finalists who align with the vision and qualities we seek for
our new Head of School.

As we move forward, we are excited to offer opportunities for our entire community to
engage with each finalist. Each candidate will visit our campus for two days, during
which they will interact with students, participate in meetings, and join students for
lunch. To increase access, we will host two sessions for the entire parent and guardian
community with each finalist: one in-person morning session on campus, and one virtual
evening session. We encourage you to attend the session that best fits your schedule.

Prior to each visit, we will share detailed information on each candidate and a link to a
survey where you can provide your feedback. Your insights will be invaluable as we
move toward selecting our new Head of School.

● Candidate A Sessions Options
○ Monday, September 9, 6:30 pm – 7:20 pm (Virtual - Link to be sent)
○ Tuesday, September 10, 8:30 am – 9:15 am (Lower School Library)

● Candidate B Session Options
○ Monday, September 16, 6:30 pm – 7:20 pm (Virtual - Link to be sent)
○ Tuesday, September 17, 8:30 am – 9:15 am (Lower School Library)

● Candidate C Session Options
○ Monday, September 23, 6:30 pm – 7:20 pm (Virtual - Link to be sent)
○ Tuesday, September 24, 8:30 am -– 9:15 am (Lower School Library)

● Candidate D Session Options
○ Monday, September 30, 6:30 pm – 7:20 pm (Virtual - Link to be sent)
○ Tuesday, October 1, 8:30 am – 9:15 am (Lower School Library)



We are privileged to have attracted such distinguished educational leaders, and we look
forward to your participation in this important process. We hope you will take this
opportunity to meet the finalists and contribute to our decision making.

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to contact me at strozek@gmail.com.

Lukasz Strozek
BPC Parent
Chair, Search Team
Chair, BPC Board of Directors
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